Altha High School
Project Graduation

~

October 27, 2015

Dear Parents

Welcome to Project Graduation 2016! Planning for this very special event has begun. We need
the help of all of our Senior parents/guardians, which begins with our Fundraisers and ends the
night of Project Graduation. This event requires parent volunteers, as well as the financial and
planning support of all of our parents/guardians and community. The concept behind Project
Graduation began in the early 1980's. At the time, numerous students lost their lives in alcohol-
related automobile accidents associated with graduation parties. Concerned parents decided to
take a stand. As of today, there have been hundreds of successful drug and alcohol free
graduation celebrations. The parents of the Class of 2016 are continuing this tradition and
providing a memorable and extraordinary evening for our seniors!

On Thursday, May 19, 2016, the Class of 2016 will graduate from Altha High School. It is a
joyous occasion for our seniors and the family. Project Graduation is a fully chaperoned,
substance-free night for our graduates to celebrate their accomplishments. At approximately
10:00 p.m. that night, the graduates will be bused to Dave and Busters in Pier Park, Panama City
to celebrate the end of their high school years. Before returning by bus around 7:00 a.m., they
will have danced, played terrific games, eaten great food, won prizes and much more all in a safe
environment.

There are 2 parts to this communication: Part I - Rules & Contract, Part II — Permission Slip
(both attached & MUST be completed in order to attend and participate). The Rules & Contract
is binding and is to be taken very seriously. It is important that all information be filled out and
signed by BOTH graduating student and a parent (or legal guardian). Return Forms no later
than Friday, December 18, 2015.

While we are actively soliciting donations from area merchants and corporations, parental
support is essential to make this event possible. Altha High School Project Graduation is a
nonprofit organization. All contributions are tax deductible. Thank you for your much-needed
support. Best wishes to you and your kids for a great SENIOR year!

Thank you for your cooperation.
The 2016 Project Graduation Committee

QUESTIONS?
Please call or text Paige White (850-643-6076) or Deanne Cox (850-272-0381)



